
Dear Travell Families,

I just want to send a special thanks to the parentswho volunteered their time and
effort to help create the bottle capmural. The students had a blast using the drills to
attach the bottle caps to the boards. I am sure that it was an experience that theywill
never forget!

Themural will be installed on thewall of the Butterfly Garden.

Thank you again!

Mrs. Pifher

*There are still a few drills in themain office that need to be picked up.


